
June 2023

Dear Third Grade Students and Parents,

We are excited and happy to welcome you to third

grade and our classrooms. We are looking forward to

getting to know each and every one of you. We know it

will be a great year!

Spreading out summer work provides routine and

flexibility when needed. Students should read daily and

record all books on their reading log as soon as they

finish a book. They should also work in their summer

math packet every week. The reading list and math

packet can be found on the school’s website,

www.stmichael.net under “Summer Work 2023”.

Additionally, frequent review of basic addition and

subtraction facts during summer will sustain and even

improve students’ facts fluency.

Required reading of Clementine by Sara

Pennypacker should be completed shortly before the

first day of school. Students will need their own copy the

first week or two of school.

The first day of school is Friday, August 11th.

Regular school hours for third grade are 8:00AM to

3:10PM.

We will see you on August 11th!

Sincerely,

Your Third Grade Teachers

http://www.stmichael.net

